
PFFPOA Board Meeting – 04/15/15 – 10:00 am

In Attendance
Board Members

Harvey Adler
Warren Alston
Barb Harrah
Ed Hauschild
Harry Weinhofer

Minutes of Last Board Meeting
Accepted as posted.

Treasurer's Report
A copy of the budget with expenditures to date is attached.

Clarification:
In the past, the board has added or subracted line items, or moved money between line items as 
long as the bottom line is not exceeded. We continue to take that interpretation.

Collection of annual fees:
Fees from six property owners are outstanding. An additional 2 have an agreement to make 
deferred payments. Two of the six were warned on Apr 1st. We will place a lien on their property if 
not paid by May 1st.

Investment:
Should we consider investing in Duke Energy Premier Notes? We currently have about $48,500 in 
short term CDs at 0.3% per year. This could go to 1.5% and we would earn about $450 per year. 
We will investigate. 

Falcon Lane Dam:
There has been no new communication from the State. We received a letter from Blue Ridge 
Consultants, P. A. offering their services. We will respond with letter saying we do not own property
and have no financial responsibility for the dam.

We will add note to the web site. “The Pisgah Forest Farms Home Owners Association does not own
any property. All property, including ponds, is privately owned by the members.”

Road Maintenance
Harv's report is attached.

Forest Park Court was heavily damaged when ice was plowed. We have extimates of $16,110 and 
$18,006 for repair. We will accept the lower bid is by Pisgah Asphalt Paving, Inc. We have used 
them in the past and they are reliable.

Striping has to wait due to limited funds.

Other
A new owner wants to put in a septic field but not build for a couple of years. Do we collect impact 
fee now or later? What if they pay and decide not to build? Our interpretation -  Collect the fee 
now. Then the fee is paid for any future building by any future owner, but plan approval is still 
required.

Harry will check with The Reserve for rights to use their roads. 

The next board meeting is on Jun 9th at 10 am.
This meeting is adjourned at 11:20 am.






